Highway Report

We have completed our major paving projects for this year. They are Hewlett Rd
2 miles of type 6 asphalt 1" shim plus 1.5" of Top and Marshville Rd .65 miles of type 6
asphalt 1" shim plus 1.5” of Top. We paved 2.65 miles in 3 days. We are finishing up
our shoulders on our paving projects this week. Then we have to grade and pave all
the areas that were damaged from the storm. Mostly hand work for asphalt but a
couple of the larger areas | am trying to work with the County to get them paved with the
paver. If they can’t, we will have to put down blacktop with the grader to get it done.
We have graded and fixed all the dirt roads that were in bad shape. All roads are open
at this point, and | think we should get most of the wash outs paved in the next month if
the weather holds out for us. | would like to thank the men for a very productive month
and their continuing efforts to fix the roads after the storm.

Richard Meilleur
Highway Superintendent



